Bethlehem,%lﬁderland delay water line -

A planned emergency water line
connection between the Bethlehem and
Guilderland water systems will not be

-made until summer, Bethlehem Town
Supervisor Thomas Corrigan has said.

Corrigan said although the towns
have agreed to make the connection,
which would cost approximately $2,000,
he did not anticipate construction would
begin until summer.

The connection, which would serve
the North Bethlehem area of both towns
in an emergency situation, has been
“a%reed upon in prmciple ” Corrigan
sai

The connectxon may be made on
Fliegel Avenue-in ‘North Bethlehem,
where the Bethlehem water line is close
to a Fliegel Avenue water line carrying
water from Westmere to McKownville,
a hamlet in the town of Guilderland.



